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Oviedo, April 7" 2011
To whom it may concern,

The agreement between the INRS (Centre Urbanisation Culture Société) and the
University of Oviedo for the exchange of postgraduate students came to an end on
March 31* of this year. Although no exchanges have taken place during the course of
the agreement, the University of Oviedo is interested in renewing the agreement for four
more years. During this period a new Master in Applied Economics with specialization
in Regional and Urban Economics will start at the University of Oviedo. The
agreement with INRS and, in particular, with the SAREL (Spatial Analysis and
Regional Economics Laboratory) would allow future students to come to Montreal to
complete their studies.

In the hope that INRS is in agreement with a renewal, I await you response on
how to proceed. Please write to me directly.

Kind regards,

«r-z

Prof. Dr. Fernando Rubiera Morollén
Applied Economics Department
University of Oviedo

Email: frubiera@uniovi.es
Phone: (+34)985102843
Skype nick: fernando.rubiera



mailto:frubiera@uniovi.es

